Dear Board,

[ am writing this to you as an adjacent landowner to one Dale and Mary Stansell at
1060 New Elam Church Rd., New Hill, NC 27562. It is my opinion that the site was
tastefully thought out and presents no adverse impacts to my land value or myself. |
do not believe that a boat and RV storage facility will have a high impact on our way
of life or seem out of place, especially considering our proximity to Lake Jordan. I

support him in his endeavor to start a boat and RV storage facility and wish him the

best of luck.

Sincerely,

fnd]

Brad and Courtney Ring
998 New Elam Church Rd.
New Hill, NC 27562



